
 
 
13/12/2018 
 
Professor Mary O’Kane AC  
Chair  
Independent Planning Commission NSW  
Level 3  
201 Elizabeth Street  
Sydney NSW 2000  
 

Dear Professor O’Kane 

 

In the light of recent events and in the interests of the Commission, I feel it is appropriate that I 
withdraw from the panel considering the Vickery Extension Project to ensure the focus remains on 
important planning matters of most concern to the community.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Prof Alice M Clark 

 


